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The Miranda—Be Advised 
Police Department News 

On August 5, 2014 thirty neighborhoods participated in the  
31st Annual National Night Out.   

 

These events are organized by members of the individual neighborhoods and attended by 
members of the Police Department, Sheriff’s Department and various other Prince 
George County employees.  
 
National Night Out is designed to: (1) Heighten crime prevention awareness; (2) Generate 
support for, and participation in, local anticrime programs; (3) Strengthen neighborhood 
spirit and police-community partnerships; and (4) Send a message to criminals letting 
them know that neighborhoods are organized and fighting back.  
 
We would like to thank all of those that made this evening a success! 

ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL YEAR! 
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Community Policing Unit             

participated in the Back to School 

Fair held on  August 27th at    

Scott Park.  

On August 19th, Community Policing along with Carolyn Sandford 

of Safe Kids taught a Child Safety Seat Class to new mothers at Fort 

Lee  on how to install car seats correctly.  

Officer Grochmal teaches the kids at the 

Parks and Recreation Day Camp about 

Bike Safety on August 14, 2014. 
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Personnel News 

The Emergency Communications 

Center welcomes Kelsey Hulcher as 

the new Communications Officer.  

School Resource Officers 
 

Effective September 2, 2014  

 

Officer Matt Bennett was assigned as the SRO for 

Harrison Elementary 

and 

Officer Cliff Skelton was assigned as the SRO for 

N.B. Clements Jr. High 

 

Best wishes for a great school year! 
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The Emergency Communications 

Center welcomes back   

Communications Officer  

Sherita Winfield 

 



 

 

Upcoming Community Events 
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Prince George Blue Knights  

Special Olympics Motorcycle Ride 

September 20, 2014 

Disputanta Community Center 

Animal Services Adoption Event  

September 20, 2014 

Boulevard Flowers 

2100 Ruffin Mill Road 

Colonial Heights 

National Prescription Take Back Day 

Police Department  (side parking lot) 

September 27, 2014 

6600 Courthouse Road 

10:00 A.M.—2:00 P.M. 

No intravenous medications, syringes or 

sharps accepted. 

 

Bike Rodeo   

Burrowsville Library 

October 4, 2014 

10:00 AM  - 12:00 PM 
 

“Just Shred It” 

Fort Lee Federal Credit Union  

4495 Crossings Blvd 

October 25, 2014 

9:00 AM– 12:00 PM 



 

 

Prince George County Police 

6600 Courthouse Road 

Prince George, VA  23875 

Phone: 804-733-2770 

Fax: 804-733-2658 

Mission Statement 

The Prince George County Police Department, 

in partnership with the community, will strive 

to protect and improve the quality of life in 

Prince George; providing Leadership through 

Open Communication, Fair and Dignified  

Service, and Interactive Problem Solving. 

Prince George County Police Department 

Ending Thoughts from Chief Frankenstein... 

“In Partnership With The Community” 
We’re on the WEB! 

www.princegeorgecountyva.gov  

Summertime is quickly coming to an end and school is back in session. The Police 

Department had a very busy and exciting summer with a variety of activities to   

include Bike Rodeos for kids, Animal Adoption events and of course another     

successful National Night Out. National Night Out has come to be a signature event 

for Prince George and its success is due in large part to the relationships that have 

developed between our Public Safety Team and the great citizens of Prince George 

County. We value this relationship and as we move forward, we pledge to do     

everything possible to maintain it. By working together, we will continue to make 

Prince George a great place to live.  

 

Find Us On  
Facebook !  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Prince-George-County-Police-Department/408884972537414?ref=hl

